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DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Re: Request for Assistance for the Invitation to the Local Government Units for the
Conduct of National Consultation on the Implementation of Devolved Forest
Management to the Local Government Units

1 message

FPPKMD-FPSS Forest Plans & Standards Section <fppkmd.fpss@fmb.denr.gov.ph> Sun, Nov 20, 2022 at 6:53 PM
To: denr1ored <denr1ored@yahoo.com>, DENR Region 1 <r1@denr.gov.ph>, DENR Region 3 <r3@denr.gov.ph>, DENR
Region 2 <r2@denr.gov.ph>, DENR CALABARZON <r4a@denr.gov.ph>, DENR R8 ORED <ored8@yahoo.com>, DENR
Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>, DENR XI <oredenrxi@yahoo.com.ph>, "DENR Regional Office No. 5"
<red_reg5@yahoo.com>, DENR Region 6 <r6@denr.gov.ph>, DENR-7 <reddenr7@yahoo.com>, RPAO DENR 9
<rscig.denr9@gmail.com>, "DENR-10 RED HENRY A. ADORNADO, PhD" <r10@denr.gov.ph>, "DENR-XI, Records Unit"
<denrecordsxi@gmail.com>, "Atty. Felix Alicer" <red.region12@gmail.com>, DENR CARAGA ORED
<ordcaraga@gmail.com>, DENR Cordillera Administrative Region <car@denr.gov.ph>, DENR Cordillera Administrative
Region <denr_baguio@yahoo.com.ph>
Cc: "FPPKMD Forest Policy, Planning and Knowledge Management Division" <fppkmd@fmb.denr.gov.ph>, Kenneth Tabliga
<ktabliga@fmb.denr.gov.ph>, "Ma. Carmina Canua" <mccanua@fmb.denr.gov.ph>, OD Records Unit
<records@fmb.denr.gov.ph>

Dear Ma'am/Sir, 

Good day!


This pertains to the conduct of the National Consultation on the Implementation of the Devolved Forest Management
Functions to the LGUs tentatively scheduled on 27-29 November 2022. Please be informed that the said consultation will
be postponed for this year. 


This Office will issue an official advisory on this matter. 

For further concerns and clarifications, you may contact For. Carmina Canua at 09564278505.


Thank you and regards,


Forest Plans & Standards Section
Forest Policy, Planning and Knowledge Management Division
Forest Management Bureau
Phone : (63-2) 8925-9796
Email Address : fmb@denr.gov.ph

    

“DISCLAIMER: This email is intended only for the person(s) named in the message header. Unless otherwise indicated, it 
contains information that is confidential, privileged and/or exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If you have received this 
message in error, please notify the sender of the error and delete the message. Furthermore, views and opinions expressed herein 
are those of the sender and do not necessarily reflect the views of the Forest Management Bureau.”

On Mon, Nov 14, 2022 at 5:13 PM OD Records Unit <records@fmb.denr.gov.ph> wrote:

Sir/Ma'am
Good day
Attached file is a Memorandum for All REDs  -R1-13 and CAR dated November 14, 2022 RE: Request for Assistance
for the Invitation to the Local Government Units for the Conduct of National Consultation on the Implementation of
Devolved Forest Management to the Local Government Units

Thank you
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Records Unit
Forest Management Bureau
Phone : (63-2) 8925-9796
Email Address : fmb@denr.gov.ph
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